WCHV

SINCE 1933 THE VOICE OF CHARLOTTESVILLE ROSE HILL DRIVE CHARLOTTESVILLE, VIRGINIA

August 5, 1966

Mr. Kelly Andrews WPE4IGA 305 S. Jefferson St. Goldsboro, N.C.

Dear Mr. Andrews:

This letter will serve to confirm your reception of WCHV on June 26, 1966, at 0040 EST. We regret that we do not have "QSL" cards for this purpose, but since we operate with a directional antenna system we receive very few requests for reception confirmations.

Good luck and best DX.

Kip E. Durrin Engineer, WCHV